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Hello,  

 

I am very opposed to this measure. I understand its intent, and I find its intent noble. 

That being said, this would be crippling to so many people and so many industries. In 

a world where prices are already soaring, and people are already losing jobs, it would 

be incredibly disheartening to see my government pass legislation that willfully does 

both of those things.  

 

Thank you,  

Stuart  


